PTA MEETING MINUTES

3 pm, August 24, 2017

Members in attendance: Katherine Tilmans, Heather Hall, Kelley Stuart, Ingrid Yoder, Raegon Clutz

Katy presented the following for informational purposes for the new principal, Raegon Clutz.

· PTA membership is generally 150 members with the staff joining as members.

· PTA board members meet monthly after school with the principal and teacher representative. 

· Fundraising:  For the past 2 years, the PTA organizes the Walk-A-Thon in the fall.  The teachers work with a two hour delay schedule so entire school can walk together.  The spring fundraiser is with Gertrude Hawk selling candy leading in the Easter holiday.   The prior year the vendor was Wolfgang.  Fundraising is held to assist with payment for school field trips, host skate nights, winter craft night, and the spring dance.

· The PTA is buying the eagle costume for the new guidance counselor.

